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Smoke from pile burning to be visible in Naramata area 
  
PENTICTON - The BC Wildfire Service is planning to burn about 150 piles of wood debris in an 
area near the Arawana Forest Service Road, about five kilometres east of Naramata. 
 
The burns are scheduled to start on Monday, Nov. 8, 2021, and will be concluded by Thursday, 
March 31, 2022. Smoke may be visible in the surrounding area, including Naramata, Penticton 
and Summerland. The exact timing of the burns will depend on weather, site and venting 
conditions, and on snowfall. The burns will proceed only if conditions are suitable and will allow 
for quick smoke dissipation. 
 
Staff from the BC Wildfire Service will carefully prepare, control and monitor these fires at all 
times.  
 
These burns are part of an ongoing fuels management project, in partnership with the Regional 
District of Okanagan-Similkameen. Activities such as pile burning help reduce wildfire hazards 
by reducing accumulations of fuels (e.g., dead wood or brush) on the landscape. 
 
To report a wildfire, unattended campfire or open burning violation, please call 1 800 663-5555 
toll-free or *5555 on a cellphone. 
 
 
People can follow the latest B.C. wildfire news:  

• on Twitter: http://twitter.com/BCGovFireInfo  
• on Facebook: http://facebook.com/BCForestFireInfo 
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Fire Information Officer 
BC Wildfire Service 
Kamloops Fire Centre 
250 554-5965  
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